
Dear Mrs. Elaine Quek, 

 

I would like to express my sincerest gratitude to you and your staff for accommodating the visit of my 

friend Ms. Karen Downey about two weeks ago. 

 

She was overwhelmed by your systems, processes, people, pupils, environment, etc. etc., she said she did 

not have enough words to explain how thankful she was and that the visit had been a highlight of her trip, 

unexpectedly. 

 

She was also very pleased with the materials that you have shared with her. The best words she said was 

that you were a personal inspiration. The warmth that you have shown her was un-expected and it made 

here really very happy. 

 

She was hoping to be able to impart your vision to her staff when she gets back home. It made me proud 

too as a parent of a Chongzheng pupil, and please accept my personal thanks to you and your staff as 

well. I personally apologize for the short notice that I gave Cheryl and  you for the visit. 

Thank you again and my best wishes to your wonderful school! 

 

Mrs. Ma. Leticia Sabaten 


